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Hello Commissioners, 

The public engagement for the Community Centre Strategy has begun, and we hope you can
assist in spreading the word and sharing this widely.

The online component is on Shape Your City with a Survey for the public. Please note that the
survey will close at the end of August. 

Thank you.

Steve Kellock | Director, Recreation
Vancouver Board of Parks and Recreation
My pronoun is: he, him
Vancouver Park Board | 2099 Beach Avenue
t. 604.257.8638 | e. steve.kellock@vancouver.ca

I am thankful to live, work, and play on the unceded, ancestral territories of the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm
(Musqueam), Sḵwx̱wú7mesh (Squamish), and səl̓ilwətaɁɬ / sel̓íl̓witulh (Tsleil-Waututh) nations.

https://shapeyourcity.ca/ccstrategy/survey_tools/community-centre-strategy-survey
https://shapeyourcity.ca/ccstrategy/survey_tools/community-centre-strategy-survey
http://vancouver.ca/your-government/vancouver-board-of-parks-and-recreation.aspx
mailto:steve.kellock@vancouver.ca
http://www.musqueam.bc.ca/
http://www.squamish.net/
https://twnation.ca/







